
Hello Santan Families, 
  
As our first week of Distance Learning draws to a close, we’re looking ahead toward 

Week Two.  For those of you who have indicated you would like a hard copy packet, 

your teachers have communicated this to me, and packets are printed, copied and 

ready for pick-up.  We are also, in order to make things easier for everyone, going to be 

sending home STUDENT CONSUMABLES.  Both packets and consumables will be 

available for pick-up on Monday, April 6, from 9:00 a.m.-12:00 p.m. 
  
As we are attempting to limit the amount of time spent on campus and in the presence 

of others, please try to pick-up during the time period indicated.  If you are unable to 

be here during the window, there will be additional packets located outside the front 

office.  If you are picking up a packet from those left, PLEASE only take the packet 

needed and not the whole envelope.  Consumables will not, however, be available 

again until the following week, as we don’t want them to be taken mistakenly. 
  
We appreciate your patience with us as we all get used to something entirely 

different.  It is our great hope that we’ll get through this as soon as possible and be able 

to resume our lives and the in-person education of your child(ren). 
  
Wishing you all well, 
Amy 
  
Amy O’Neal 

Principal 
Santan Elementary School 
oneal.amy@cusd80.com 
480.883.4700 
  
Kindness Matters! 
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